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Mumbai, 21 March 2025 –  

 

The National Institute of Securities Markets (NISM) and Government Polytechnic, Pune (GPP) 
has entered into a strategic partnership to implement the Online Financial Literacy Course 
for Bharat. As part of the agreement, NISM’s Online Financial Literacy Course will be 
integrated into the academic curriculum of Government Polytechnic, Pune, and will be 
mandatory for all second-year diploma students. Approximately 1,000 students annually are 
expected to benefit from this initiative. 

This collaboration aligns with the National Education Policy (NEP) 2020, which emphasizes 
the importance of financial literacy as a life skill. In terms of the agreement NISM will provide 
free access to its Online Financial Literacy Course for Bharat, including all course materials, 
quizzes, and technical support to GPP and GPP will facilitate mandatory enrolment and access 
for second-year diploma students. 

The program was released in an event held at Government Polytechnic, Pune on March 21, 
2025. The event was attended by Shri Sunil Kadam, Registrar, NISM, Dr. Rajendra K. Patil, 
Principal, Government Polytechnic, Pune, and other senior officials from NISM and GPP. The 
partnership is a testament to the shared vision of both institutions in advancing financial literacy 
and ensuring that students are prepared to navigate the complexities of modern financial 
systems. 

For more information, please contact: 
National Institute of Securities Markets (NISM) 
Website: www.nism.ac.in 

 


